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Community News 

CIBC announces new U.S. Banking Center in Chicago’s Little Village Neighborhood 

CHICAGO, July 17, 2019 – CIBC today announced its newest U.S. Banking Center will open in 
Chicago’s Little Village neighborhood at 3010 South Kedzie Ave. 

The 6,000-square-foot facility is scheduled to open in August 2019 with a full-service bank branch staffed by 
personal bankers, residential lending specialists and small business banking professionals, as well as a drive-up 
lane and an ATM. Also featured in the new facility will be a community room with seating for up to 30. 

“We are pleased to join the Little Village community,” said Brant Ahrens, President, U.S. Retail and Digital 
Banking, CIBC. “CIBC is passionate about ensuring that residents of all our communities have the financial 
resources and education they need to achieve their ambitions.” 

CIBC has 20 Chicago-area Banking Centers and additional branch locations in Milwaukee, St. Louis and suburban 
Detroit. 

About CIBC 
CIBC (NYSE: CM) (TSX: CM) is a leading North American financial institution with 10 million personal banking, 

business, public sector and institutional clients. CIBC offers a full range of advice, solutions and services in the 

United States, across Canada and around the world. In the U.S., CIBC Bank USA provides commercial banking, 

private and personal banking and small business banking solutions and CIBC Private Wealth offers investment 

management, wealth strategies and legacy planning. Visit us at cibc.com/US. 

For further information:  

Media Contact: Amy Yuhn, Head of Communications, CIBC U.S. Region, 312-564-1378 or Amy.Yuhn@cibc.com. 
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